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In the spring of 1813, the largest amphibious force in American history to that point - 6,000 troops aboard
140 vessels - landed near the mouth of the Niagara River, routed the British garrison and captured Fort
George. It was the second consecutive American victory and a sign that events of 1813 would redress the
calamities of 1812. The badly mauled British army reeled westward, its leadership uncertain where, or how,
the retreat would end. The American forces were poised to deliver the critical blow the War Hawks in
Congress had dreamed of when they predicted a four-week war to subdue the British province. 10 days later,
in a field near Stoney Creek, the promise of that triumph was smashed in a terrifying night action which
hinged on a single bayonet charge that carried the American artillery and decapitated the American force.
Little understood, even by Canadians, Stoney Creek was one of the most decisive reversals of fortune in the
War of 1812 and determined the fate of the colony that would become Ontario.
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From reader reviews:

Arielle Griffin:

The book Strange Fatality: The Battle of Stoney Creek, 1813 give you a sense of feeling enjoy for your spare
time. You can use to make your capable more increase. Book can to be your best friend when you getting
tension or having big problem together with your subject. If you can make looking at a book Strange
Fatality: The Battle of Stoney Creek, 1813 to be your habit, you can get more advantages, like add your
current capable, increase your knowledge about many or all subjects. You may know everything if you like
open up and read a publication Strange Fatality: The Battle of Stoney Creek, 1813. Kinds of book are
several. It means that, science guide or encyclopedia or other people. So , how do you think about this book?

Levi Ryan:

What do you think about book? It is just for students since they are still students or this for all people in the
world, what best subject for that? Only you can be answered for that issue above. Every person has distinct
personality and hobby for each and every other. Don't to be compelled someone or something that they don't
wish do that. You must know how great in addition to important the book Strange Fatality: The Battle of
Stoney Creek, 1813. All type of book can you see on many options. You can look for the internet sources or
other social media.

Shannon Palmer:

The actual book Strange Fatality: The Battle of Stoney Creek, 1813 will bring you to the new experience of
reading a new book. The author style to spell out the idea is very unique. When you try to find new book to
study, this book very suited to you. The book Strange Fatality: The Battle of Stoney Creek, 1813 is much
recommended to you to read. You can also get the e-book from the official web site, so you can quicker to
read the book.

Eric Valentine:

Reading a publication make you to get more knowledge as a result. You can take knowledge and information
from the book. Book is prepared or printed or created from each source that filled update of news. On this
modern era like currently, many ways to get information are available for you. From media social such as
newspaper, magazines, science guide, encyclopedia, reference book, fresh and comic. You can add your
knowledge by that book. Ready to spend your spare time to spread out your book? Or just searching for the
Strange Fatality: The Battle of Stoney Creek, 1813 when you required it?
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